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Ward: Now Theodore, I'm glad we've found
the time to sit down and work this out
like men.

Ward: You know, from time to time our
actions get the better of us. Our
thoughts and our desires take hold and
what's best for them, might not be best
for us in the long run. Do you get what
I'm saying, sport?

Beaver: I don't care what you're saying!
Tootie and I are in love! In love! We're
going to get married! And there's
nothing! Nothing you can do about it, old
man! Take your advice and shove it up
your nose!

 

Ward: But Beaver, how will we ever
explain this to your mother?    
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Laverne: Tell me that it's not true!
Shirley: What?  

Laverne: You went out with my Lenny! You
went behind my back and you cheated with
my boyfriend!

 

Shirley: Laverne! I couldn't -- I mean
what about Carmine?
Laverne: Carmine's gay and everyone knows
it!

 
Shirley: Take that back about Carmine,
you #$##@!
Laverne: I'll cut you, I'll cut you good!

 

    Wonder Woman: Damn that Steve Trevor!
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Wonder Woman: Just because we have a
fight, it doesn't mean he can lock me in
a dungeon until I cool off! Damn him!
Damn all these ... men. This "man's
world" isn't for me!

 
Wonder Woman: I'll show him! I'll do it!
I'll become a lesbian like Electra Woman
and make out in front of him with my new
female lover! That will show him! That
will show him good!

 

  Redrum! Redrum! Redrum!
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